Marco Cantl, Missionary in Mexico
November 2024

Dear Brethren of the Baptist Churches of the Lord Jesus Christ,

May God abundantly bless you. Greetings from Mexico. | thank you for your generous
support, for your prayers, and your interest in the ongoing ministry here.

This past month of November, the cold rainy season has begun, which sometimes makes it
difficult to hand out tracts and witness from house to house, because the streets are
unpaved. Also, the houses are not protected from this cold weather, so people don’t want
to come out to receive us. Even so, we try when it isn’t raining and there are other areas
with better streets that we can access without difficulty.

We have been blessed to improve the place where we preach and the brethren continue to
be available and joyful attending the services. We continue announcing the gospel and
handing out tracts out in the streets and house to house, preaching in the regular services
and home Bible studies.

We are praying for the arrival of our Brother Dante for our upcoming conference. Pray for
us that the Lord will provide for the conference. We are going to be receiving the brethren
from Pesqueria, Nuevo Leon and those of Zuazua and will provide the food and lodging,
but especially desire that the Lord opens our understanding and enables us to put into
practice all the counsel of God, praying also that He blesses the brethren that will be
preaching.

In the service of the Lord,
Marco A. Cantu

Email: markocantu@hotmail.com

Apartado Postal 374

H. Matamoros, Tamaulipas

México C. P. 87351

Sent out under the authority of Sovereign Grace Baptist Church
(Iglesia Bautista Dios Soberano), Pesqueria, Nuevo Leon, México
Pastor: Marco Cantu, Jr.

Email: marcojrcantu@hotmail.com

Offerings in USA should be sent to:

Grace Missionary Baptist Church, 125 Locust Lane, Frankfort, KY 40601
Ph: (502) 695-6931
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